

UNIVERSITYHILL ELEMENTARY SCHOOL

5395 Chancellor Boulevard, Vancouver, BC V6T 1E2 Telephone: 604-713-5350

Fax: 604-713-5353

June 28, 2018

Dear University Hill Elementary community,

On Monday, June 25, 2018, the Vancouver School Board Trustees voted in favour of the motion proposing grade reconfiguration for the University Hill Family of Schools. Detailed information about the grade reconfiguration can be found here.
Implementation of the grade reconfiguration begins in September 2019. There will be no changes to the current grade configuration at (insert school name) for the upcoming 2018-19 school year. Throughout the 2018-19 school year, the school district will continue to work closely with the school communities to facilitate the transition process.

I would like to thank our school community for their participation in the public consultation process that informed the decision of the Board. If you have any questions regarding the approved grade reconfiguration changes, please feel free to contact me at cfoes@wsb.bc.ca.

Sincerely,

University Hill Elementary

Mx. C. Fraise

Carrie Froese Principal